
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 10/20/2010 4:47:10 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Richard Clark 

Thx. Don't worry about it.

On Oct 20, 2010, at 4:41 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

> Paul - I've just been told that Richard Clark dropped by the San Bruno site and was asked to leave by a 
distribution crew. Details are sketchy, but the crew was welding and I'm told Richard didn't have the appropriate 
safety equipment for being in a welding area and that he showed up unannounced. Let Richard know that he is 
welcome to show up any time but if he can give us a heads up, we can be prepared to have the appropriate safety 
equipment available for him. My apologies again.
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